
 

 
 

Rueil-Malmaison, 5 June 2012 
 

 
 

Press release 
 

VINCI denies abandoning the western Strasbourg bypass project 
 
 
VINCI has been informed by the State of its decision to withdraw its status as preferred bidder for the 
A355 western Strasbourg bypass concession contract. 
 
VINCI takes note of this decision and points out that several banks had already confirmed their 
participation in the financing of the project. The extension of the preferred bidder status beyond 28 May 
2012 would have enabled the last two financial institutions to confirm their participation in the project 
and finalise the financing arrangements within the maximum authorised timeframe. 
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